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MCTXSheriff Shopping Safety Tips 

As the Holiday season approaches, Sheriff Rand Henderson and the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
want to provide you with some safety shopping tips to help you stay safe.  Also as a reminder don’t forget 
T.L.C. Take-Lock-Conceal your belongings while shopping and at night when you are home.

Sheriff Rand Henderson states, “As the holiday shopping season approaches I want to remind all citizens 
and visitors to Montgomery County to be vigilant when shopping.  We will be stepping up patrols around 
major shopping areas, but please follow our important safety tips and remember to report suspicious activity 
immediately.”   



 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Lieutenant Scott Spencer 
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http://www.mctxsheriff.org
https://www.facebook.com/MCTXSheriff/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/MCTXSheriff?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/mctxsheriff/
https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/tx/montgomery-county/montgomery-county-sheriffs-office-4/

